
 

Welcome back! I hope you have all had an amazing summer and are now 

refreshed and ready to learn new and exciting things. We have a big year ahead of 

us, but I know that working together we will get through it and you all will excel in 

your studies! 

PE:  

P.E for year 6 is on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. Ensure that 

children have the correct 

P.E. uniform and the 

appropriate footwear. 

School Uniform: Children 

should be wearing the 

correct school uniform. 

READING/RWI: 

In year 6, reading is crucial. 

Children are expected to 

read daily for 20 minutes 

and have their reading 

record check and signed by 

parents.        

Class Dojo: 

Class dojo is the quickest 

and most up to date way of 

communicating with each 

other. Therefore, please 

check Class dojo regularly. 

 

Homework: 

Homework is a vital part of 

year 6. Children will be given 

home learning each 

Thursday to be completed 

the following Monday. 

Please make sure this is 

finished on time as this is an 

important leading up to 

SATS. 

 

Important 

updates/ dates: 

Science week 8- 17th March 

2024 

Shakespeare week 25-29th 

Match 2024 

 

Red Nose day 22nd March 

2024 

Year 6 Mass dates:  

Year 6 mass: 

 14th January 2024 

 

SATS enrichment 

clubs 

 Monday- Maths 

 Wednesday- Reading  

 Thursday – SPAG  

 


